
Submitter: Theodore Weis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

In all water on oregon for decades past there has been no shortage in the beaver 

population even when beaver fur prices where high and they were trapped in good 

numbers but that was close to 50 years ago.  

Now they are not trapped in big numbers and they are going past a good carrying 

capacity in a great many areas causing crop damage field and road flooding and 

habitat destruction. This measure is not good science. It is animal rights trying g to 

get there foot in the door to completely stop ethical trapping we now haw in this state.  

I oppose any measure like this that does not have very good science to back it up as 

all antitrapping don't have  

Theodore Weis  


